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Comments: I am extremely concerned about repealing the Roadless Rule for the National Forest System Lands

in Alaska. Currently, the old growth forests need protection as do the salmon runs. There are developments in

the forest which respect its delicate balance while allowing tourism and appropriate hunting and fishing.

 

Please respect the Roadless Rule. We need to preserve this forest.

 

 

 

 

 

[Position]


